
  

 
 

         Ground Transportation Bulletin 
                        

             RMWB Road Construction – Grayling Crescent 
Routes 3, 3-1, B and SBC 4C 

      

 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com. We want your feedback. Please contact us at 
groundtransportation@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

 
April 26, 2016 

RMWB Road Construction – Grayling Crescent 
 

From May 7 until June 18, routes will be revised due to Grayling Crescent road construction. Services 
that will be affected include Routes 3 and 3-1, Route B and SBC Route 4C. 
 
This planned work means that all Suncor passengers presently being picked up in Grayling Crescent 
will be required to walk to the designated pick up location. Shuttle service will not be provided at 
Grayling Crescent due to lack of space and congestion in the area. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
- Ground Transportation 

http://sunlink.suncor.com/
mailto:groundtransportation@suncor.com

